
2019 Championships--

Championships Apparel Proposal

The Michigan Color Guard Circuit is seeking an organization to print and sell t-shirts 

for MCGC Championships. These events will take place on Saturday, March 23, at 

Reeths-Puffer High School in North Muskegon and also on both Saturday, March 

30 and Sunday, March 31 at the Ryder Center on the campus of Saginaw Valley 

State University.

Instructions:

Complete all pages and email to 

secretarymcgc@gmail.com.

Applications must be received no 

later than February 1, 2019.

Send any questions to the MCGC 

Board of Directors at 

presidentmcgc@gmail.com.

ALL INFORMATION IS 

REQUIRED.

Name of Person submitting proposal: ___________________________________________

Telephone Number: _______________________ Email: _______________________________

At least two people should be in attendance at least one hour prior and one hour past the actual 

competition times. A table and two chairs will be provided. The selected group will be responsible 

for their own cash handling at the event and have permission to sell in the stands. The MCGC Board 

of Directors or designee reserves the right to review the design prior to production.

Name of Group submitting proposal: ______________________________________

Affiliated Active Member Unit: ___________________________________________

Please briefly describe your organization's background in producing and selling apparel (you may 

attach samples): 

www.mcgc.net


